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Question No 4
Question:
Cllr Joe Neville
" To ask the Manager to have contact made with the resident at *details supplied as she is currently using a septic tank and wishes to connect on to the sewarage mains?”
Reply:
The Drainage connection application for the resident referred to in the question was received on the 21st February last. The Drainage Inspector has discussed with the applicant the stages required to advance the drainage connection. The application has been assessed and the Council has written to the applicant detailing the conditions for the connection and the charge involved ie €380. When the charge is paid the Council will issue an approval for the works.
